
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 1, 1995 

 

 

BY FACSIMILE AND U.S. MAIL 

 

Ms. Jane E. Vezeris 

Deputy Assistant Director 

Office of Administration 

United States Secret Service 

1800 G Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20223 

 

Re: HSCA Materials Returned by United States Secret Service to Legislative Archives 

 

Dear Jane: 

 

Thank you for your letter of December 1, 1995. I am writing with regard to your statements on page 4 

referring to material that you have returned to Legislative Archives. You note that the Secret Service 

received approximately 7 boxes of documents to review and that you have now returned all records 

that were not listed in your letters of November 9 and November 15, 1995. Specifically, you state: 

“We have returned all of those documents to them [Legislative Archives] except for the twenty seven 

(27) documents as listed in Attachment #2 of our letter of November 9th, as supplemented by our 

letter of November 15th.” 

 

In order to formalize your returning of these documents, please send a brief letter to Legislative 

Archives which clearly indicates which documents you have retained with postponement requests and 

which documents the Archives should now have. You might include your list (Attachment #2) from 

your letter of November 9, 1995, and your supplement of November 15, as well as any additional 

information you deem necessary to clarify for NARA your understanding of the current status 

(whereabouts) of these records. Please send me a copy of your letter for our records. 

 

I will address the other issues raised in your December 1, 1995 letter separately. 



 

If you have any questions, please call me. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

 

cc: Donald Personette 


